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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submi ion

19/01/2024

MISS Lana Casey
9 Jedda PL
Mona vale NSW 2103

RE: DA2023/1841  77 Bassett Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

As a resident in a nearby street, we already have significant issues with staff from mitre 10
parking in our street, often illegally across double white lines, across or close to driveways
making it very difficult to get in and out of the street safely  There are a number of young
children in the street including my 2 year old daughter. It is a very narrow street and not set up
to accommodate parking for a major retailer  This is already an issue before this proposed
expansion. We request that consideration be made to include an enforcement on the business
to provide adequate staff parking to ease congestion and frustration on neighbouring streets




